
Aboriginal Affairs invites you to apply 
for funding to support NAIDOC Week 
celebrations across NSW.

Applications will be accepted until 
5pm, 27 April 2017.
Grants from $500-$1,000 are available. For 
more significant events, applications up to 
$3,000 will be considered.

We have an online application process 
through: 
https://aboriginalaffairs.smartygrants.com.au/

If you have any questions about NAIDOC 
Week 2017, please contact your nearest 
Aboriginal Affairs regional office:

Dubbo: 02 6887 4402
Batemans Bay: 02 4478 2659
Coffs Harbour: 02 5622 8827
Sydney/Newcastle: 02 9561 8824

You can also call us on 1800 019 998 
or email at 
NAIDOC2017@aboriginalaffairs.nsw.gov.au
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